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June 13, 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

On Friday, June 16, 2017 our 5th grade students will have the opportunity to attend an End 

of year, 5th Grade Dance. This is a wonderful way for our 5th graders to celebrate their 

accomplishments this school year. This event will begin at 5:30 p.m. in the school’s 

gymnasium. There will be a DJ, dancing, and snacks for the student’s to enjoy. 

Please sign the permission slip below acknowledging that you give your child permission to 

attend this Friday’s End of Year Dance.  This event will end promptly at 7:30 p.m., therefore 

please make arrangements to pick up your child from the school. 

If you give your child permission to walk home alone at 7:30 p.m., please indicate below. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please Return to Your Child’s Teacher by June 14, 2017. 

I give my child permission to attend the End of Year Dance on Friday, June 16, 2017. 

Check Below 

_____I am aware that this event ends at 7: 30 p.m., and I will make arrangements for my child to 

be picked up. 

_____I am aware that this event ends at 7:30 p.m., and I give my child permission to walk home 

alone. 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________       Class: ________________________ 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________    Teacher’s Name: ________________________ 

Contact Number: _____________________________________ 


